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3 Minute "Embalmer Blood Clot Survey" (Tom Haviland Credentials)

From: Thomas Haviland (thomashaviland@sbcglobal.net)

To: info@ifda.org; johnson8204@yahoo.com

Cc: thomashaviland@sbcglobal.net

Date: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 at 06:38 PM EST

Ms. Johnson and Ms. Turner,

I am currently a Freelance Data Analyst. Up until last year, I worked as a defense contractor for 16 years. Prior to that, I
spent 20 years in the U.S. Air Force, retiring at the rank of Major. I have spent my entire career as an Electrical Engineer
and Data Analyst. I have a Bachelor's degree from The Ohio State University in Mathematics, a Bachelor's degree in
Electrical Engineering from Louisiana Tech University, and a Master's degree in Computer Resources and Information
Management from Webster University in St. Louis, MO.

I am simply a concerned U.S. citizen who wants to help discover the truth concerning the magnitude of this "white
fibrous clot" problem. All of the available data collected to date about these white fibrous clots comes from the good
work of just a few embalmers across our nation. A much larger number of embalmers need to share their observations
concerning the timing and magnitude of these clots in order to help scientists study and eventually solve this problem.
And the best way to collect that necessary large amount of data is via the use of a survey. As an experienced Data
Analyst, I am offering my services for free to gather this important data from embalmers, so that our scientists can then
use it to help solve the "white fibrous clot" problem.

I have already distributed the survey to many other Funeral Director/Embalmer Associations in New York, Florida, Texas,
California, Ohio, and many other states (and even Canada). The Illinois Funeral Directors Association would be a
welcomed addition to those already participating in the survey.

Once all of the survey data has been collected, my intent is make the results of the survey available for free to any
interested party, and that includes your Illinois Funeral Directors Association. Other organizations that I expect to support
include the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the Food and Drug Administration (FDA), the Vaccine
Safety Research Foundation (VSRF), and the Journal of the American Medical Association (JAMA). 

For me, this is a labor of love to serve my fellow man. Nothing would make me more proud than to be part of an effort
that helps to solve the mystery of these "white fibrous clots."

Sincerely,

Tom Haviland
Beavercreek, OH
thomashaviland@sbcglobal.net
Phone:  937-431-0801    


